
In the pipeline 
 

  
An area that began as a squatter camp and now has a school and homes, 
but still no running water or sanitation will be home for two weeks this July 
for Mark Horner, a project engineer on the South Hook LNG Jetty 
Refurbishment. 
  
The camp is in Durban, South Africa; the second most dangerous city in 
the world, and Mark is leading a ten strong team of young people from the 
UK in projects working with street children. 
  
The project has been organised by Tearfund, a leading relief and 
development charity, working in partnership with Christian agencies 
worldwide.  One of its visions is to see lives and communities 
transformed.   
  
Sharron Hardwick, Tearfunds Media Officer for Pembrokeshire said 'It 
sounds like it will be an exciting, but very challenging mission, especially 
as he is visiting the second most dangerous city in the world, Mark and the 
Team  need our support and prayers.' 
  
 
  
Mark, who worships at Broad Haven Baptist Church says “I know that 
anything that we do will have impact, and hopefully leave a legacy into the 
future.' 
  
So for Mark it is from refurbishing a jetty to refurbishing a classroom for a 
while.  He has been trained to deal with such an overseas assignment – 
let’s  hope he remembers his skills in erecting a mosquito net.  We wish 
him and the team well. 
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